
Consultation response from the Forum of Private Business 

Dear Alba, 
 
Having spoken to a small sample of our larger members the feedback from the 
Forum of Private Business is as follows:- 
 
2. Questions for consideration 
 
Q1. Do you agree with the proposed changes to the thresholds? 
 
Yes these proposals sound sensible and fair in the circumstances 
 
Q2. Do you agree with the potential benefits of these proposals? 
 
I feel you could have laid out the features and benefits a little more simply and 
clearly in the document but we feel that they outweigh any downside, though again a 
little more detail on potential downsides would have been useful, perhaps you could 
look at stating the risks and benefits separately and with a little more clarity in any 
future documents, we aren’t experts in this area so simple and clear works well! 
 
Q3. Do you have any other comments about the proposed changes 
 
Other than those stated above, no and I hope our feedback helps. 
 
Regards Ian 
 
Ian Cass  
Managing director 
Forum of Private Business 


